

2014 Junior Subcommittee

Date: Tuesday 17th June 2014

Time: 7.30pm

Venue: Phone Conference

In Attendance: Andy Walmsley, Chonnie McCosh and Julie Newsome.

Apologies: Nil

Item	Description	Action Required
1	Previous Minutes – 15th April 2014 Moved AW, seconded JM – Approved.	
2	Business Arising from Previous minutes N/A	
3	Subcommittee membership Contact MQ to query the status of Shannon Contor’s membership on the subcommittee.	MQ (Kim/ Rob)
4	2014 Junior Development Funding: Applications approved. Available funds (\$7,156.75) to be divided equally to four successful applicants. Could MQ arrange for transfer of \$1,800 to Moto-Trials, Road Racing, Enduro and Dirt Track subcommittees please.	MQ (Kim)
6	Inward Correspondence Grading issue	This was dealt with prior to meeting
7	GENERAL BUSINESS:- We discussed the Junior MX National Championships and the selection of Queensland Team. This year’s event is being split into two events (for younger juniors – the first week and older juniors – second week). Subcommittee considering idea of appointing two separate Team Managers to accommodate this new schedule. Mrs. Kelly Evans to be approached to manage older juniors. Subcommittee to send out Expression of Interest for Team Manager of younger juniors (first week of the event). We shall choose 15 riders again. Further discussion on this issue at MQ Face to Face meeting.	MQ (Kim)
8	South East Queensland Junior MX Series Numbers have been good, have graded a lot of juniors. There seemed to be a problem with using of MYLAPS and the next few rounds. This series cannot afford MYLAPS electronic timing, as we are paying for the flaggies, clubs will be out of pocket if this happened. Can the MQ Board please look into this situation and advise.	MQ (Rob) & Board
9	School Motorcycle Safety Program from MQ Noted – program looking good for launch during second half of 2014.	
Meeting Closed: 8.40pm		Next Meeting: 15/07/2014